
 
 

Associate Principal Announcement 
Southeast Elementary Campus 

 
It gives me great pleasure to announce the appointment of Rachel Bradley as the 
Associate Principal at the Southeast Elementary Campus for the 2021-2022 school year.  

 
Rachel joined FFCA in 2004 and has taught Grades 5, 
6, and 7 at the South Middle School Campus. Rachel 
holds a Bachelor’s Degree in Education from the 
University of Alberta. She completed her Master’s in 
Educational Leadership from the University of Calgary 
in 2010.  
 
Rachel shares the following on taking on this new role: 
“I am so excited for the opportunity to work with the 
students and families at Southeast Elementary Campus 
as their Associate Principal next year. I am eager to 
learn from Denise Budgen and all of the fantastic staff 
at SEE. I love working at FFCA and will miss my SMS 
family. I am truly honoured and looking forward to 
serving in this new role.” 
 

We are extremely pleased that Rachel has accepted this new challenge. 

 
Kurtis Leinweber, Acting Superintendent   

 

 


